
CENTRE FOR STUDIES IN SOCIAL SCIENCES, CALCUTTA

Announcement

The Centre for Studies in Social Sciences, Calcutta, had two close rounds of

admission for its PhD Programme in August 2014 and January 2015. As a

result,  many  of  its  faculty  members  cannot  accept  any  more  research

scholars  now.  It  has,  therefore,  been  decided  that  the  next  round  of

admission for PhD Programme at the Centre shall be conducted in January

2016, for which the process would start in November 2015.

 


